
 
 

Intended Sole Source Purchase:  
Cummins Replacement Parts for Preventative Maintenance and OEM Parts for Repairs 

 
 

Date Posted: 10/16/2024 to 11/06/2024  
 
Project #: SS250012KCW 
 
Contact:   Kevin Walker 
  Lee County Procurement Management 
  2115 Second St., 1st Floor 
  Fort Myers, FL 33901 
  239-533-8849 
 
The description of services intended for purchase from a sole source is posted in accordance with section 
287.057(3)(c), Florida Statutes and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 
 
Commodity or Service Required:   
Cummins Replacement Parts for Preventative Maintenance and OEM Parts for Repairs 
 
Description:   
Lee County Procurement Management Department is seeking to execute a sole source for all parts for Cummins 
generators and engines; control and circuit boards; all components associated with Cummins Power Command 
panels; and services. The departments utilizing this sole source are Facilities Construction & Management, Fleet 
Management, Lee Tran, Solid Waste, and Utilities. 
  
Intended Sole Source: 
Cummins, Inc. dba Cummins Power South, LLC 
 
Justification for Sole Source Acquisition: 
Cummins Onan parts and equipment are proprietary. Cummins, Inc. dba Cummins Power South, LLC uses 
proprietary tools and software to diagnose and repair Cummins products. The County has 162 Cummins units that 
require service repairs and preventive maintenance. This involves an array of different parts to keep all the units 
running for reliability. There are programming services associated with Cummins panels, which are proprietary 
equipment that can only be programmed by Cummins technicians. 
 
Recommended Procurement Approach:   
For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Sole Source Procurement 
method to purchase from Cummins, Inc. dba Cummins Power South LLC for supplying the above. 
 
Respond to: 
If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Jennifer Brewer-Dano, Lee County 
Procurement Management at KWalker2@leegov.com for future purchase review.  


